
A PP£.I\JD1 X Lt-
Chris Barnes

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Julie Jones (L&P_CES)
09 January 2008 11:29
Chris Bames
RE: RE: Carol Marie Carr Street Trading Application

Hi Chris
I drove past this layby on the way home the other day. This is a very busy road and the layby is not very long, there are
access gates to the waste land adjacent to the layby.
Will someone do a site visit prior to granting licence?
Other than that I have no observations or comments to make regarding this application
Julie

Original Message-----
From: Chris Barnes
Sent: 20 December 2007 10:38
To: Terry Cowley; Alan Radford; PC Scott Turley (s.a.turley@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk); Julie Jones (L&P_CES); 'jl

_licensing@west-midlands.police.uk'; Food_OccSafety DUE
RE: Carol Marie Carr Street Trading ApplicationSubject:

« File: Carol Marie Carr Street Trading App.pdf »
Please see attached a application to engage in street trading and also for the street to

become as consent street.

Could I please have your comments within 14 days of this email or as soon as possible.

Chris
Ext 5380
Licensing Clerk
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